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February 18, 2021

Mr. Rob Peterson
c/o Mr. Tom Engels
Horizon Water and Environment, LLC
266 Grand Avenue, Suite 210
Oakland CA 94610

Gentlemen:

DRAFT EIR FOR THE ESTRELLA SUBSTATION AND THE PASO AREA
REINFORCEMENT PROJECT (A. 71. 01  0230) DRAFT EIR.

I am concerned about the proposed routing of the 70kV Transmission line.  That route
would run north along Golden Hill Rd. from Wisteria Lane to just north of Lake Place
running along the property line between our Circle B Springs HOA properties, the
Riboli Family Winery and the Cava RV Resort.  That transmission line will be 25 feet
from our 3725 Golden Hill Road driveway.  The presence of such a powerline is
unfathomable as to the impact is will have on our property values, aesthetics and
environment as well as our health, safety and welfare of residents.  This is something
we would have to live with for the rest of our lives.

Taking into account the Draft EIR, several routes have been studied.  The PLR-1A
route, which I understand our City approved, is still the most logical of all the
suggested routes as it would be mostly in agriculture less residential areas.  Thus, it
would have less impact on all issues of concern, e.g. disruption of the population,
negative impact on the residential/business areas, safety and noise pollution as well
as environmental pollution.

Would you want to live 25 feet from a 105 foot steel tower that crackles and sparks 24
hours a day for the rest of their lives?

J. C. Bond, D.D.S.
3725 Golden Hill Road.
Paso Robles CA 93446


